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The next meeting of the Derivatives Markets Advisory Committee has been scheduled for
Tuesday, January 29, 2013.  The meeting will be held at the Investment Company Institute
in Washington, D.C.  The meeting will begin promptly at 12 p.m. Eastern time and should
conclude no later than 3:30 p.m. Eastern time.  Lunch will be served before the meeting. 

Jim Burns, Deputy Director of the Division of Trading and Markets, SEC, will join the
Committee to discuss recent regulatory developments affecting derivatives. 

Please register for the meeting online at www.ici.org/reg/derivatives as soon as possible.  If
you have questions about registration, please contact Ruth Tadesse at (202) 326-5836 or
rtadesse@ici.org.

We look forward to seeing you on January 29. 

 

Jennifer S. Choi
Senior Associate Counsel – Securities Regulation
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